Gautho, Julia

From: Charlie moore <skoorbaras@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 18, 2024 6:17 PM

To: City Council

Subject: Traffic Nightmare

Attachments: Screenshot_20241118_181551_Chrome.jpg

Please fix this disaster immediately. Put the lanes back how they were!
Thank you,
S. Moore



Council members,

Please consider eliminating the Bay / Hill
quick build road changes. WHY?

1. The fatal accident that occurred at the
Loop Road / Bay intersection was not
related to the Bay / Hill intersection
configuration.

2. The quick build road configuration was
determined to be the least desirable in the
study completed by the traffic engineers
KH.

3. The council decision to adopt the
current Bay / Hill plan was based more on
emotion than common sense.

4. The accident history at the Bay / Hill
intersection did not warrant the changes.
5. The quick build plan has resulted in
major congestion, dangerous cut-thru
traffic in the Nob Hill parking lot, road
rage, and more near-accidents than
previously existed.

Please restore the Bay / Hill intersection to
its previous configuration and admit the
quick build was an abject failure.




